
 

 
5th September 2024 

 

 

 

Dear Parent/Guardian  

  

We will be holding a Year 13 progress evening on the 19th September 2024 from 3.45 pm 

until 6.45 pm. This evening is very important as we embark on the final year of the sixth 

form. Teachers will be discussing how your son/daughter can prepare for their exams 

and review their mock results’ grades. We will also be giving you some resources to 

support the process.  

 

The booking process is via your son/daughter, and it is their responsibility to make 

appointments with their teachers. Please let them know what time is suitable for you.  

If you are unable to make this evening, please let us know and we can organise for 

teachers to email or ring you.  

  

Kind regards  

 

 
 

Rebecca Challis  

(Acting Head of Sixth form)  

  


